
Happy Term 5!
We hope you had a wonderful Easter break and had 
lots of fun as a family. Please do come and see us if you 
have any questions. We are very much looking forward 
to our learning this term.

In Maths we will be learning about fractions to include a 
half, a third, a quarter and three quarters. After that, we 
will be moving onto telling the time.
During English lessons we will use texts connected to our 
History and Geography learning to write descriptions, 
non-fiction pieces and poetry.
In our afternoon subjects we will be exploring Georgia 
O’Keeffe in Art and portable snacks in DT. Australia will 
form the basis of our Geography lessons and The Moon 
landing will form our History learning. In Science, we will 
be learning about plants and the life cycles of different 
animals. In RE we will be exploring why Christians trust 
and follow Jesus. 

Homework will go home on 

a Friday and must be 

returned on a Wednesday.

Indoor PE is on a Monday, 

and Forest School is on 

Thursday. Please 

remember your wellies or 

suitable footwear!

When using your child’s 

contact book, please 

record any reading that is 

done at home and also 

any key messages.

Please continue to use 
Spelling Shed, TT 
Rockstars and Numbots 
to help your child with 
their learning.

HELLO FROM YOUR TEACHERS REMINDERS

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?

UPCOMING EVENTS

AT HOME
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Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday
Thursday 8th May – Open Classroom 
Tuesday 20th May – Ladybirds Class Assembly 9.05 - 9.20
Thursday 22nd May – PTA School Disco 
Friday 23rd May – Last day of Term 5
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